
Special announcement on train incident
between MTR LOHAS Park Station and MTR
Tseung Kwan O Station

Attention TV and radio duty announcers:

     Please broadcast the following special announcement as soon as possible,
and repeat it at suitable intervals:

     A train incident occurred between MTR LOHAS Park Station and MTR Tseung
Kwan O Station at 9.18am today (December 5). The Fire Services Department is
conducting a rescue operation and assisting in the evacuation of members of
the public at scene.
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